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Ionawr 8ed/ January 8th 2021 
 
Annwy rieni/ Dear parents and Carers 
 
As some of you may have seen on the news and social media, the First Minister has 
announced that unless there is a significant reduction in cases of coronavirus before 29 
January – the date of the next three-week review of the regulations – school and college 
students will continue to learn online until the February half term. 
 
The Llanferres site will continue to remain open to children of Key Workers and vulnerable 
learners.  If you would like to access this provision, please book in advance by emailing me 
on elizabeth.knight@denbighshire.gov.uk.  Please could you also specify whether your 
child will need a school lunch.  This will need to be paid for weekly.  
 
All the teachers at Ysgol Bro Famau are working incredibly hard to provide  high quality 
online learning.  I am very proud of the way that they were prepared for this event.  I am 
also grateful, once again, for the way in which our parents and children have embraced this 
remote way of learning. 
 
Please keep in touch through SeeSaw, we love to see your posts. 
 
Hopefully we will get through this together.  Keep safe. 
 
Mrs E. Knight 
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